
 
The board held a regular meeting on October 17, 2011 at the township building.  At 7 PM, Jeremy 
Saling- Vice-President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustee-Dave 
Lang, Fiscal Officer-Molly Long and Road Worker Rick Johnson. 
 
The Fiscal Officer read the minutes of the previous meeting, which were approved by the Board as 
read. 
 
Old Business  

Lang- Reported that Mid-Ohio Paving will be back to finish patching next week, thinks that we 
may need to write a letter to Mid-Ohio with any concerns, but will wait to see how patching holds up.  

Ordered 20 levy signs from Starburst that will be ready by Wed. each trustee will have an area 
to put signs out.  The total cost will be $32.50 for each trustee and F.O. 
  

Saling- None 
 
  
New Business-  

Lang- None 
Saling-  None 

 
 
Safety Issues-  None 
 
Zoning-  Inspector Long reported that she called Joe Ebel @ the health dept. re: Shooks and they will 
do an inspection. 
 
Public Comment-  None 
 
Fiscal Officer-Long –  Gave info to Lang re: owner and contractor for logging on Dodds that has 
broken part of the road off since patching will be done on that road next week. 
 
Payments in the amount of $118,480.93 were made and there are funds on hand or in the process of 
collection to pay the bills as presented, Molly Long, Fiscal Officer. 
 
A motion to pay the bills was made by Saling, seconded by Lang. Vote unanimous. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Clark, seconded by Lang. Vote unanimous. 
  

_______________________  ________________________ 
TRUSTEE     TRUSTEE 
________________ ______  ________________________ 

 TRUSTEE     FISCAL OFFICER 
 

Signatures for meeting held on Oct. 17, 2011 
 
  


